
The Beechwood School
Class 2

March Newsletter

We made it to March and class 2 is marching in like lions. This month we
will be discussing Dr. Suess, the weather, St. Patrick's Day and the change
of season, Spring, Yay!

I will be holding conferences the week of March 18th . I will post a sign up
sheet with time and date slots on dojo and in the hall similar to how it was
done in the fall. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to
contact me.

We will be having a small celebration party for St Patrick’s Day on Friday
the 15th, we will be doing an eat the rainbow theme, sign up will be on dojo
and in hall closer to the date. We will also be having a Spring party on
Wednesday the 27th before spring break.

Fun Friday will be on March 22nd. It will be rainbow themed, each child
will be assigned a different color to wear so our class makes a rainbow.

Thank you
Ms. Sloma and Miss Colleen


